
2023-2024  
 
September 4 Labour Day (No Classes) 
September 5 & 6 Admin/PD Day (No Classes) 
September 7 First Day of Classes (Grade 1 to Grade 4) 
September 8 First Day of Kindergarten 
Sept 21 & 22 Strong Beginnings (No Classes) 

(Attendance by appointment only) 
Sept 30  Truth & Reconciliation Day 
October 2 & 3 Admin/PD Day (No Classes) 
October 9  Thanksgiving (No Classes)  
October 10  First Day of Junior Kindergarten 
October 20  MTS PD Day (No Classes) 
October 25  Picture Day 
Nov 8 & 910  Student Conferences (Evening)  
November 10  Student Conferences (No Classes)  
November 11 Remembrance Day 
November 15 Picture Retake Day 
Dec 22  Noon Dismissal 
Dec 25 – Jan 7 Christmas Break 
January 8   Classes Resume 
February 2  Admin/PD Day (No Classes) 
February 19  Louis Riel Day (No Classes)  
March 8  Admin/PD Day (No Classes) 
March 25-29 Spring Break 
March 29  Good Friday 
March 31  Easter 
April 1  Classes Resume 
April 17 & 18 Student Conferences (Evening)  
April 19  Student Conferences (No Classes) 
May 17  Admin/PD Day (No Classes)  
May 20  Victoria Day (No Classes) 
June 28  Last Day of Classes (Noon dismissal) 



 
 
 

Staffing 2023-2024 
 
Principal – Mr. Paul Bailey 
Assistant Principal – Mrs. Krystal Isfeld 
Kindergarten Room 108 – Mrs. Lianne Gibson 
Kindergarten Room 111 – Mrs. Tara Sveinson 
Grade 1/2 Room 113 - Mrs. Lisa Michaluk 
Grade 1/2 Room 114 – Mrs. Michelle Poloski 
Grade 1/2 Room 115 - Mrs. Tabitha Johannesson 
Grade 1/2 Room 116 – Ms. Holly Elsworth 
Grade 3/4 Room 112 - Mrs. Jessica Svienson 
Grade 3/4 Room 129 – Mrs. Cherie Thordarson 
Grade 3/4 Room 130 - Mrs. Leanne Mager 
Grade 3/4 Room 131 - Mrs. Glenda Casper 
Grade 3/4 Room 132 – Ms. Katrina Capuska/Mrs. Erin Kristjanson 
Music & Interventions – Mrs. Krystal Isfeld 
Phys. Ed & Interventions – Mr. Joseph Haycock  
Interventions/Student Services – Mrs. Stephanie Mills 
Student Services – Ms. Rebekah Taylor 

 
Student Registration 
 

Our School office will reopen on Monday, August 28, 2023.  
Families who move during the summer are asked to register 
their students at that time.  We would appreciate your help in 
telling families who move into your neighbourhood this 
summer of this request.  Also, if you are moving out of the area 
this summer and will not be attending SSES next year, we would 
appreciate that information as soon as possible. 


